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Call to order
A meeting of the GO Team for D. M. Therrell High School was held at 3099 Panther Trail, Media Center on November 15, 2017 at 5:30pm.
Attendees
Attendees included 
	Powell, Shelly
	Smith, Tyronia

	McCant, Charles

	Grangent, Joyce

	

	Patterson, Leanne
	Giles, Jacqueline
	Allen, Diane 
	Bolding, Cassandra
	



Members not in attendance
Members not in attendance included.
	Redhead, Akwokwo
	Porter, Diana
	
	




Is there a quorum present?  Circle or highlight   Yes   or   No



Changes Made to Minutes from 10-18-2017

Minutes approved?    Circle or highlight   Yes   or   No












Discussion Items 

Our graduation rate increased to 79.4%.  We are striving for 90% graduation rate. This year we are approaching an 80% graduation rate and we are working diligently to locate 24 students from this cohort.

When analyzing our math score data, are we on track with following the scope and sequence. The Assistant Principals and Instructional Coaches evaluate lesson plans and observe classes for high level teaching strategies.  

Atlanta Public Schools is moving towards each high school having autonomy to run a summer school program.  

To date we have 176 seniors. Senior dues are $235. We have 206 juniors. Junior dues are $185. 
From the Strategic Plan we discussed giving more detail to 1c and 1d. Add a strategy to 2b for math. Can we visit schools that are meeting and surpassing on data-CCRPI?

Who was D. M. Therrell? Perhaps researching through Board Minutes when Therrell opened as to who Daniel McLaughlin Therrell was.

Action Items 
No action items.









[bookmark: _GoBack]Information Items 
Is it possible for the GO Team to sponsor a student for the international trip?  Robert Gregory from Fulton County Workforce may be able to assist with GED. In January we will vote on any changes to strategic plan. Also we will approve the budget.

Ms. Talluri the Middle Year Program Coordinator for IB shared the next steps toward the school being authorized to have an IB Program. During the January 5th PLC policies that align IB standards of Academic Honesty, Inclusion, Language and Assessment will be developed. The International Club was given a donation of $1,500. The club raises a minimum of $1,000 for each student participant by selling snacks. We are using H2O for Life as a global minded community service activity which was discussed during advisory.



Announcements
Next meeting January 17, 2018 @ 5:30pm
Meeting adjourned @ 6:34pm

	




	
	

	Secretary
	
	Date of approval
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